
Visitor Etiquette Instructions 

Dear Visitor, 

Welcome to our construction site! To ensure the safety and efficiency of our operations, please 

adhere to the following etiquette guidelines: 

Safety First 

• Always wear the designated personal protective equipment (PPE) including hard hats, 

safety glasses, and steel-toed boots. 

• Stay within the marked visitor pathways at all times. 

• Follow all posted safety signs and instructions from site personnel. 

Be Respectful 

• Maintain a respectful distance from workers and machinery. 

• Refrain from using your phone or other distractions while on site. 

• Ask for permission before taking photographs. 

Environmental Considerations 

• Dispose of waste in designated bins only. 

• Report any spills or hazards to site personnel immediately. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. We appreciate your compliance with these 

guidelines, which help ensure a safe and productive environment for everyone. 

Sincerely, 

The Construction Site Management Team 


